Respected Colleagues and Partners!
Greetings from Ivano-Frankivsk National Medical University!

On behalf of the Administration of Ivano-Frankivsk National Medical University we would
like to express our deep gratitude for the help and support provided to Ukraine in this tough
time!

We kindly invite your esteemed institutions to participate in the upcoming conference "The
Development of Best Practices in Doctors of Philosophy Training" (Ivano-Frankivsk,
April 25, 2024).

The conference will be conducted in an ONLINE format. All participants will receive a
certificate.

More details regarding participation can be found in the attached file.
We would appreciate your participation in the conference very much!

Looking forward to hearing from you!
Kind regards

International Relations Department
IFNMU



